
Poplar Elementary Kindergarten Registration Reminder

This reminder is for the parents of students who will be entering kindergarten for

the upcoming 2021-2022 school year.  All incoming kindergarten students will

need to be registered with the Poplar Elementary School, and you may start

picking up registration packets currently at the office. Office hours are from 8:00

a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday – Friday.  If you have any questions, please contact the

elementary office at 768-6630.  You are required to present the student’s birth

certificate, immunization record, Tribal ID, and custody court documents if

applicable at the time of registration.  Students must be 5 years old on or before

September 10th to register.


